
Making the world safer from drugs, crime and terrorism

United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime │ Vienna International Centre │ PO Box 500 │ 1400 Vienna │ Austria
Tel.: (+43-1) 26060-0 │ Fax: (+43-1) 26060-5866 │ Email: unodc@unodc.org │ www.unodc.org

Yury Fedotov
Executive Director

Reference: CU 2014/54/DTA/SGB           27 February 2014

Dear Mr. O'Connell,

I am pleased to inform you that the twenty-third session of the Commission on Crime Prevention 
and Criminal Justice will be held at the Vienna International Centre from Monday, 12 May, to Friday,16 
May 2014.

The provisional agenda for the twenty-third session of the Commission, as approved by the 
….. Economic and Social Council in its decision 2013/247, is contained in the attached annex. The annotated 

provisional agenda and the proposed organization of work will be issued in document E/CN.15/2014/1.

Documentation for the twenty-third session will be posted on the UNODC webpage 
(http://www.unodc.org/unodc/en/commissions/CCPCJ/session/23.html). 

I have the pleasure to invite your Organization to nominate an observer to the twenty-third session 
of the Commission and would appreciate being informed, at your earliest convenience, of the name, 
address and email address of your designated observer. This information should be sent to the Secretary, 
Commission on Crime Prevention and Criminal Justice, Vienna International Centre, P.O. Box 500, 1400 
Vienna, Austria (fax: +43-1-26060-5885; e-mail: sgb@unodc.org).

Mr. Michael  O'Connell
Commissioner, Secretary-General
World Society of Victimology
Adelaide SA
Australia

CCs: Mr. John P.J. Dussich
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